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27/02/2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is that extremely exciting time of year, where we can spend an entire day in school dedicated to 

our love of reading and our favourite books – it’s World Book Day! This year, we will celebrate 

World Book Day on Friday 8th March 2024 at New Delaval.  

Children are welcome to dress up this year, choosing from the following options: 

1) Dress up as your favourite book character (parents/carers: remember there is no need to 

spend a fortune on a shop-bought costume, please consider using things you already have 

to put together a costume. Homemade costumes are often the most impressive!) Please 

note football kits are not to be worn. 

2) Wear your normal school uniform with a dressing gown over the top (for a bedtime story).  

Throughout the course of the day, children will participate in a range of fun, book-related activities 

with their class teacher. In addition, there will be a book swap within classes. If you have any old 

books at home, which you are ready to part with, please bring them in on World Book Day, ready 

to exchange for another preloved book.  

Many thanks for your support. 

 

 

Mrs Anderson & Mrs Bridges 

Year 6 Teacher/English Subject Lead  
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